
Hello, 
 
 
My family and I have saved and worked very hard to move into the north end of London 
area and we are pay over $6000 per year in property taxes alone we are deeply 
concerned to the proximity of this proposed homeless hub to our family’s home and 
neighbourhood.  
 
We are strongly against these homeless hubs as they offer no solution to any problem 
just the increase of addiction, violence and more homelessness within the projected 
area and freshly ruined community. 
 
My family and I were not given any notice or made aware of any applications, or 
rezoning within the black pearl area… 
 
 
Kind regards. 
 
Philip Da Silva  
 


